


                                               Mass Schedule—Heures des Messes 
 
Monday     9:30 a.m.      Saint Lawrence O’Toole               Saturday   4:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s 

Tuesday        7:00 p.m.      St. Augustine’s         7:00 p.m. Our Lady of Mercy    

Wednesday   4:00 p.m.     Saint Lawrence O’Toole (French)   Sunday   9:00 a.m. Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

Thursday     1:00 p.m.   Our Lady of Mercy                                           11:00 a.m. St. Augustine’s 

Friday     12:00 noon St. Augustine’s                                                  7:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s 

Welcome to Queen of All Saints Parish 
February 20th 2022,  Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                                                  Daily Readings  

Monday  James 3:13-18; Mark 9:14-29 

Tuesday  Feast: Chair of St. Peter 1 Peter 5:1-4; Matthew 16:13-19 

Wednesday  Memorial: St. Polycarp James 4:13-17; Mark 9:38-40 

Thursday       James 5:1-6; Mark 9:41-50 

Friday         James 5:9-12; Mark 10:1-12 

Saturday         James 5:13-20; Mark 10:13-16 

Sunday      Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time Sirach 27:4-7;  

           1 Corinthians 15:54-58; Luke 6:39-45 

Church Support—Thank you for your generosity! 
 
Saint Augustine’s:  Envelopes: $2,350.00 (90 env.); Loose: $211.60; Building Fund: $941.71 (16 env.);  
New Year’s Day: $55.00 (3 env.); Ray of Hope: $890.00 (17 env.); Pre-Authorized  $2,610.00 (38 env.) 
 

Saint Lawrence O’Toole:  Envelopes: $970.00 (28 env.); Loose: $25.00; Initial Offering: $25.00 (2 env.);  

Pre-Authorized: $290.00 (7 env.) 

 

Our Lady of Mercy:  Amounts unavailable at time of print. Will be posted in next bulletin. 

      

For St. Augustine’s call the parish office during regular office hours at 857-4223 
each week to reserve your spot for weekday and weekend Mass. Do NOT 
leave a message to make your reservation. Deadline for reservations is Friday 
at 12:00noon. To reserve at Our Lady of Mercy Church please call Odette at 
531-0252. Saint Lawrence O’Toole schedule Mass on a rotational list.  

             FACE MASKS ARE MANDATORY IN ALL INDOOR SPACES 

First Saturday of the month Mass is celebrated every month at St. Augustine’s at 10:00am. 
Confessions available. 

Weekday Confessions by appointment - Saint Lawrence O’Toole Mondays 10:00am to 12:00noon.   
St. Augustine’s Wednesdays 1:00pm to 3:00pm.  Please call the office at 857-4223 to schedule a time. 

          SOCIAL DISTANANCE  MAINTAIN 6 FT 

      ST. AUGUSTINE’S AND SAINT LAWRENCE O’TOOLE’S 2021 TAX RECEIPTS: 
Have now been mailed.  

Thank you for your generous support to the parish. 



ST. AUGUSTINE’S   
The Sacrament of Holy Baptism will be celebrated on Saturday  
February 26th at 4:00pm Mass and on Sunday February 27th at 
11:00am Mass as we welcome new members into our Faith Family. 

 

Sat 
 

Sun 
 
 

Mon 
Tues 
Wed 
Thurs 

Fri 
Sat 

 
Sun 

 
 

19 
 

20 
 
 

21 
22 
23 
24 
25 
26 
 

27 
  
 

4:00pm 
7:00pm 
9:00am 
11:00am 
7:00pm 
9:30am 
7:00pm 
4:00pm 
1:00pm 

12:00noon 
4:00pm 
7:00pm 
9:00am 
11:00am 
7:00pm 

St. A 
OLM 
SLOT 
St. A 
St. A 
SLOT 
St. A 
SLOT 
OLM 
St. A 
St. A 
OLM 
SLOT 
St. A 
St. A 

Late Budd Gallie 
Leroy Gallant 

Special Intention 
Late Elizabeth Savoie 

Wendy Stack 
Late Aldelard Aurore Gagnon 

Late Glen Legacy 
Late Ernestine Dugas 
Late Maureen Oxner 
Late Yvonne Willshire 

Late Gerald Buddy Hynes 
Eileen Sullivan 

Father Laurence Quin Morris 
Terry Stack 

Late Hampford Hachey 

Prayer Group 
Wife Charlotte, Shelley and Tracey 

Parishioner 
Shaun and Denise Abbass 

Mom 
Clarence and Julie Gagnon 

Jean Babin 
Danny and Nicole Sullivan 
Dave and Valerie Connors 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Prayer Group 
Maurice Doiron 
Mike and Judy 

Clarence and Julie Gagnon 
Sylvia 

Claire Hachey 

We pray for the sick including : 

Adolphe Mury, uncle of Justin Mury 
 

We also pray for those who have died   

and for those who mourn  the loss of a loved one. 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S: A basket has been placed in the main entrance for 

you to bring in your palms from last year.  

These palms will be burned for Ash Wednesday.  

Thank you 

Mass Schedule Ash Wednesday  
March 2nd  

 
10:00am                St. Augustine’s 

        4:00pm               Our Lady of Mercy 
         4:00pm                Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

 7:00pm                St. Augustine’s 

Pray the Rosary at St. Augustine’s 
Wednesday evenings at 6:00pm we will gather on the steps of  
St. Augustine’s to meditate and pray the Glorious Mysteries. We will 
offer this prayer for the healing of our nation and the end of the 
Covid 19 global pandemic. This will be completely non political with 
no discussions concerning Covid 19. You can have complete trust 
that no political statements will be allowed. This is strictly a time for 

prayer and healing.                 Father Angus Johnston 



        SAINT AUGUSTINE’S FAITH DEVELOPMENT  
                MEET IN THE CHURCH BASEMENT 
          FACE MASKS ARE MANDATORY IN ALL NDOOR SPACES. 

 
Pre-registered required for our faith development program in order to attend sessions. 
Proof of double vaccination is required. Families can only attend the session they have 
been assigned to. We will not be allowed to add families to other sessions. We ask that 
you arrive 10 minutes prior to start time in order to check in and be seated. Please note 
the doors will be locked once the session has been underway for 10 minutes and entry will 
not be permitted after that time.  Please use the door at the top of the stairs in the parking 
lot, proceeding downstairs to the basement.  In keeping with our Covid-19 protocols, we 
ask that you maintain proper social distancing while gathered in the basement.   
 
  Session 11 Level 1-3 Sunday, February 20th 12:00noon 
  Session 11 Level 4-6 Monday, February 21st  6:30pm 
  Session 12 Level 1-3 Sunday, March 13th 12:00noon 
  Session 12 Level 4-6 Monday, March 14th 6:30pm 

 
SESSIONS MAY BE REVERTED TO ZOOM IF DEEMED NECESSARY 

 
CONFIRMATION: The next gathering will take place Tuesday, February 22nd at 6:30pm in the 
basement of St. Augustine’s. Pre-registration required and proof of double vaccination age 12 and 
older. 

From the Office of Evangelization and Catechesis  45 York  Street 
Trevor  857-4879  trevord.diocese@gmail.com      
Ellen   857-9952    ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com   

 

Call to transformation: Individuals, Church 
and Society 
In Laudato Si’ paragraph 202, Pope Francis says that “A great cultural, 
spiritual, and educational challenge stands before us, and it will demand 
that we set out on the long path of renewal.” 
On October 10, 2021, Pope Francis launched a two-year synod process in 
the Catholic Church. This is a "time to look others in the eye and listen to 
what they have to say, to build rapport, to be sensitive to the questions of 

our sisters and brothers."  Our world is in the midst of a climate emergency. To move toward a greener and 
more sustainable future, drastic changes need to happen in our society at the environmental, economic, and 
social levels.  We trust that God is with us and leading us on a path towards a just and more sustainable 
world for all humanity and for all of God’s creatures. 
You are invited to our diocesan web site at http://www.diomoncton.ca/en/news-item/diocesan-committee-
laudato-si-  to view the sixth presentation from our Laudato Si Committee, prepared by Mr Eugène Aucoin. 
 

THE MONCTON CHAPTER OF NB RIGHT TO LIFE is holding a raffle….all proceeds will be 
donated to NBRL. There are 2 prizes: A bedspread (size double) with the image of Our Lady 
of Guadalupe (protectress of the unborn) on it, donated by a local supporter and second, a 
bundle of gift cards (value 200$).  1/5$ or 3/10$ 
Please make cheque payable to Moncton Chapter of NB Right to Life and mail to 87 Grand 
Trunk St, Moncton NB E1E 0E1 (add your phone number also) or you may use e-transfer 
monctonchapter@arcadiev.com  (Info: 381 4315)  Draw date, March 31, 2022 

St. Augustine’s Marriage Preparation Course 
A meet and greet evening is scheduled for Tuesday, March 22nd at 7:30 p.m. in the church 
basement. The course will be offered Friday, April 1st 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. and Saturday, 
April 2nd 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. For information and to register please contact the parish office 
at 857-4223. Must show proof of double vaccination to attend course.  
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 Exploring our Faith       
         

 Common Space 

There is a poster on the wall in my office that has followed me from place to place for several years. Through 
graphics it shows how the sacred texts of 13 faiths from around the world each contain “The Golden Rule.” 
From Islam and Christianity to Traditional Native Spirituality and Confucianism, we all hold sacred some 
version of “Do unto others what you would have them do unto you,” which was the version I learned as a 
child.  The poster on my office wall is part of an interfaith education initiative of Scarborough Missions (a 
Society of Canadian Catholics, priests and laity), and they have developed an impressive curriculum for 
engaging in interfaith dialogue, espousing such principles as “Dialogue can take place only between 
equals… Both must come to learn from each other,” and “The primary purpose of dialogue is to learn; that is, 
to change and grow in the perception and understanding of reality, and then to act accordingly.”  In other 
words, if I greet others on a platform of respect and openness, I might learn something about other traditions 
and grow as a person in the process.  I think this one part of today’s gospel resonated with me because I 
need a unifying dialogue, something we can all agree on and work towards. Not just interfaith dialogue. I 
need this in my life, and I think it is needed in our church, country, and world.   

 
Some might relate to my mother’s stories of growing up in Minudie, 
Nova Scotia (essentially one road). On one side of the road there 
was St. Denis Catholic Church, then the Glebe House, then a one-
room school house, and next to that a Universalist Church. My 
mother was strictly warned to never set foot in the Universalist 
Church, as this would be a sin and could possibly result in a black 
mark the size of hell on her soul that Jesus would find after she died 
and it was time to count “the black marks”. Years later of course I 
was not allowed to go to Vacation Bible School at the Salisbury 
Baptist Church because of the sin and the black marks and so forth, 
but I have gotten over it.  
 
If not in the 1950’s, the Church today has something valuable to 
teach us about dialogue. One of the documents arising from the 
Second Vatican Council was Nostra Aetate:  Declaration on the 
Relation of the Church to non-Christian religions, which “reveres the 
work of God in all the major faith traditions,” and was considered a 

major step forward in the Church’s relationship with other faiths.  The first words of Nostra Aetate, written in 
1965, struck me as ironic in 2022, and I wanted to finish with them:   
 

In our time, when day by day mankind is being drawn closer together, and the ties between 
different peoples are becoming stronger, the Church examines more closely her 
relationship to non-Christian religions. In her task of promoting unity and love among 
humans, indeed among nations, she considers above all in this declaration what 
humans have in common and what draws them to fellowship. (1) 
 

And I am not bitter about the Vacation Bible School.  

   Trevor Droesbeck, Office for Evangelization & Catechesis 

The Cloud of Unknowing study group meets on Thursday evenings, at Saint 

Lawrence O’Toole from 6:00pm to 7:00pm with adoration from 7:00pm to 8:00pm  for in 

person/zoom AND on Fridays at St. Augustine’s in church basement from 11:00am to 

12:00noon for in person/zoom with Mass and adoration from 12:00noon to 1:00pm. To register for zoom please 

contact Charlie via email at charlie.farrell@qasmoncton.com. All who attend in person are required to show 

proof of double vaccination.                         Fr. Angus Johnston 



OUR LADY OF MERCY 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CLOTHING DEPOT   
Open Monday, Wednesday, Friday 10:30am—1:15pm 

 
Donations may be left at the Drop Off Barn from 8:00 am until 8:00 pm only.  A limit of 6 
Customers is allowed in the store at one time for a 15-minute time period. Physical Distancing and 
hand washing will be monitored. Face masks are mandatory.  

St. Vincent de Paul will be closed Monday February 21st for Family Day 

OUR LADY OF MERCY 
The 2021 Income tax receipts have been mailed. 

Thank you for your support. 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S PARISH COUNCIL 

Each of Christ’s Faithful, in their own way, participates in the responsibility for the 
life of their parish community.” Moncton Diocesan Guidance Document.  

The Local Pastoral Council (LPC) provides the opportunity to work together to 
build and maintain the vitality of this Christian community. Your LPC is the voice 
of St. Augustine’s parishioners, and in partnership with Fr. Angus , examine and 
respond to the needs and mission of our faith community.  

New team members required for 2022. We are a wonderfully diverse and progressive faith community. We 
have a place for you at this table. Please consider this invitation and respond by email to Parish Team of 
Charlie Farrell, Kim ( secretary) , Father Angus or any of your Council Members .  

The Parish office will be closed  

Monday February 21st  for Family Day. 

Next year Bishops from around the world will journey to 
Rome for a meeting called a Synod. In Rome, they will 
strive to discern the Holy Spirit’s calls for the Church 
today. But this journey will start in Churches all around 
the world, where people will gather to talk about what the 
Church is doing well and what it could be doing better. 
We would like each and every one of you to participate in 
these discussions. Meetings will be set up at different 
times and places, in person and through technology. We 

will seek to give everyone a chance to be heard. The results of these consultations will be 
provided to our Bishop so he will have the benefit of the full views of our community.  
 
There is a lot to talk about. How is our journey together going? Is our Church listening to us? 
Is our celebration of the Mass together helping us in our faith journey? What more can we be 
doing in the Church and in the broader community? How can we better support each other in 
our faith and our works? 
 
In the next few weeks, we will be reaching out with more specifics, but please start thinking 
and dreaming about what the Church can be in the future and be ready to come and talk about 
what we can do to make our hopes for the Church come true. 






